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SPONSOR STATEMENT 

House Bill 129 

 
    “An Act relating to fees charged to physically disabled state residents for hunting and 

fishing licenses and certain state park permits.” 

 

 

The intent of HB 129 is to offer free hunting and fishing licenses, and free 

camping permits to Alaska residents who are at least 50 percent disabled.  

 

Many states in the nation, such as Montana, Idaho, Utah, Nebraska, South 

Dakota, North Dakota, and Colorado offer their disabled residents’ similar 

privileges. 
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